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Fwadg welcomes our newest addition to our growing family dedicated to 
improving our community, Manny Rodriguez Photography. 

Ground was broken on the new development Tuesday, August 7th, 2012, with 
the help of Will Pinkerton, Alicia Quintans, Monte Anderson, Vanessa Rodriguez, 
and Manny Rodriguez. The "Graffiti House" will be rejuvenated and re-purposed 
to house the new Manny Rodriguez Photography offices; and a 5000 ft studio 
will be newly constructed just to the north of the "Graffiti House" building. 

The new location is scheduled for completion January of 2013. 
Thank you again to all who came out and made this a fantastic ground breaking 
including Angeline Churchill, granddaughter of the original owners of the farm 
house, members of the Old Oak Cliff Conservation League, staff from Metro 
Paws and Chris Jeffers from Smoke/Chicken Scratch
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